
Dear Seniors, 

Congratulations on your graduation from Roosevelt High School!  

Today marks not just the completion of your studies, but the beginning of an exciting new 
chapter. You have persevered through challenges and changes, and you should be proud of what 
you have achieved. 

As you take your next steps — whether continuing your education, entering the workforce, 
serving your community, or charting your own unique path — know that your hard work, 
resilience, and dreams matter. They are what will shape a better future for you, your family, and 
your community. 

Please know that your community is proud of you, and I am cheering you on. We are counting on 
your ideas, your leadership, and your courage to keep building a more just, equitable, and vibrant 
future where everyone can thrive. 

Congratulations again, and I wish you nothing but success and fulfillment in the journey ahead! 

Be well, 

 

Maxine Dexter, M.D.​
Member of Congress​
Oregon’s Third District 


